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SUBURBAN LIBRARY COOPERATIVE

44750 Delco Blvd
Sterling Heights, Michigan 48313
Board Meeting
October 25, 2012
I.
The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. at the Suburban Library Cooperative by Mark Wollenweber  


Trustees present: Jean Davis (Chesterfield), Barbara Brown (Clinton-Macomb), 


Nancy Ehrke (Fraser), Terri Larrew (Harper Woods), Stan Lisica (MacDonald), 


Amanda Osborne (Ray), Mark Wollenweber (St. Clair Shores), Ron Black 



(Shelby), Belinda Shelton Duggan (Troy), Frank Pasternak (Warren).


Trustees excused: Nancy Todorovich (Sterling Heights)

Staff present: Tammy Turgeon, Pat Linsday (Suburban Library Cooperative).
II.          Approval of the Agenda

The agenda was amended to add Item VI.F. Bank Resolution. Ehrke made a motion to approve the agenda as amended, supported by Brown. Motion Carried.

III.         Approval of the Minutes

Motion made by Brown to approve the September 27, 2012 minutes, supported by 

Davis. Motion carried.
IV.
      Public Participation

Thank you Mark, for your 22 years of service and thank you Jean, for your 4 years of service on the Suburban Library Cooperative Board. Welcome Stan to the Suburban Library Cooperative Board and welcome back Ron. 
 V.         Member Library Concerns



      None

VI. Action Items


A.  Approval of the Bills

Payment of the bills for October 2012 was approved on a motion by Larrew, supported by Ehrke. Motion Carried.
B.  Budget Reports

     Black moved to receive and file the September 2012 Budget Reports, 



 supported by Osborne. Motion Carried.
C. Investment Report/Finance Committee Report
Duggan moved to receive and file the Investment/Finance Committee Report,   supported by Larrew. Motion Carried.
D. Election of Officers

As per the Suburban Library Cooperative Board Bylaws, the election of officers 
   must be held at the annual meeting in October at the beginning of our fiscal 
   year. It has been past practice that the Vice-Chairperson assume the position of 
   Chairperson at this time. Belinda Shelton Duggan, Vice-Chairperson for the 
   fiscal year 2011/2012 assumed the position of Chairperson for the fiscal year 
   2012-2013. 




Nominations from the board: Stan Lisica, Vice-Chairperson; Nancy Ehrke, 
Secretary; Ron Black, Barbara Brown and Amanda Osborne, Finance Committee. All nominations were accepted. Brown made a motion to appoint the officers as stated above. The motion was supported by Ehrke. Motion Carried.

Belinda Shelton Duggan, newly appointed Chairperson, presided over the remainder of the meeting. 

E. 2013 Delivery Holiday Schedule


Per the contract with City Wheels Courier Corp. there will be no delivery on 10 


holidays per calendar year. Ehrke made a motion to approve the 2013 Delivery 


Holiday Dates, supported by Larrew. Motion Carried.
F. Bank Resolution

   Larrew made a motion to approve the authorized signatures for the Suburban 

   Library Cooperative bank accounts to: Tammy Turgeon, Director; B. Shelton 

   Duggan, Chairperson; Ronald Black, Finance Chairperson and to allow Ronald 

   Black to file the appropriate forms as banks require. The motion was supported 

   by Osborne. Motion Carried.

VII.
    Information Items
A. Director’s Report


Tammy attended a Cooperative Directors meeting last Friday. Discussed at the 

meeting was a program with United Way, helping people apply for Bridge Cards and other social services. The Michigan Library Association (MLA) annual conference has been moved to Cobo Center. Gretchen Couraud is leaving MLA, they will be searching for a new executive director. 
B. Items for November Agenda
C. Advisory Council Minutes October 2012

VIII.       Next meeting date 



The next Board Meeting is on Thursday, November 29, 2012, at the Suburban Library             Cooperative.
  IX.         Adjournment



       Larrew moved to adjourn at 7:05 p.m., supported by Ehrke. Motion Carried.









Respectfully submitted:








Nancy Ehrke, Secretary
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